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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

It is really hard to believe we are at the end of this first half term half 

way through our school year. As I write this letter the sun is shining, and 

daffodils are poking their heads above the ground reminding us that 

spring is just around the corner.  Let’s hope we have some warmer 

weather next half term! 

 

Our Y5 and 6 Dodgeball Team came back from the tournament with gold 

medals this week, coming first in the cluster tournament.  Well done!  We 

are very proud of you all. 

 

In other news, our librarians organised a sale of squidgies, slime and cakes 

raising a fantastic sum of £138.50!  Thank you to all those who helped in 

any way. Miss Wainfor will be taking the librarians to Waterstones next 

term to choose some more books for our library. 

 

Finally, we said goodbye to Mrs Denton who is taking up her new post at 

The Dales School and to Mrs Beck as she starts her maternity leave. We 

will, of course let you know when the new addition to the Beck family 

arrives and we send all our good wishes to Mrs Beck, Mr Beck and Rowan. 

 

Have a wonderful half term break! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Susan Gill, Ruth Tromans 

 
 

 

       Attendance Report for Week Ending  

2nd February 

Class Attendance Minutes Late 

Gold 91%  

Violet 07% 30mins 

Indigo 98%  

Blue 99%  

Green 96% 20mins 

Yellow 96%  

Orange 100%  

Red 98% 20mins 

School Totals 

 

97% 1hr 10mins 

Congratulations to Orange class on your 100% attendance 

and punctuality, Well done. 

After School Clubs 

Can we just remind parents that the afterschool clubs 

run by Ms Bellamy, Mr Scaife and Miss New have to be 

paid for. There is a small weekly charge of £1.00 or 

£2.00. These are not voluntary contributions. If you have 

not yet paid please bring the money to the office as soon 

as possible.  

Sewing club is a one-off payment of £2.00 for the half 

term.   Thank you 
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Don’t Forget 

Copies of all newsletters and other important information are 

available on our school website www.broomfield.n-

yorks.sch.uk 

Follow us on Twitter @BroomfieldCP 

Week Commencing 19th February 2018 

 

Monday    Swimming lessons for KS2 unable to swim 25 

metres 

 3.30pm Craft Club KS2 
 

Tuesday Violin & Keyboard lessons am 

  Am KS2 Chance to Shine cricket sessions 

  Pm rearranged Multi-sports event 

3.30pm Art Club KS2 

3.30pm KS1 Football Club 
  

Wednesday Lunch time Explorers Club 

Pm Y5/6 Netball competition 

 3.30 pm Sewing Club KS2 
 

Thursday KS2 Celebration Assembly  

  3.30pm French Club-Any age 

  3.30pm Tennis Club KS2 
   

Friday Guitar lessons Friday pm 

  3.30 KS2 Football club 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

February 

Fri 9th   School Closes for half term holiday at 3.20pm 

Mon 19th School Opens 8.50am 

Tues 27th Governors meeting 

 

March 

Tues 6th Y3/4 Quicksticks competition at Northallerton 

school 

Wed 7th Assembly with NLBC 

Thurs 8th Music 4 Life concert 

Tues 13th Indigo & Blue classes visit Tropical World 

Thurs 15th Green Class visit to Tropical World 

  Orange Class visit Methodist Church 

Fri 16th Yellow Class visit Methodist Church 

Tues 20th All Stars Cricket assembly  

Wed 21st Assembly with Hayley 

  All Star Cricket young leader training day 

Tues 27th Y5/6 Quicksticks hockey 

Thurs 29th School Closes at usual time 3.20pm for Easter 

Holidays 

 

April 

Mon 16th  Staff Training Day 

Tues 17th School Opens 8.50am 
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